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Current sub-committee 
Lauren Ball 
Lynsey Brown 
Liz Sturgiss 
Anna Fragkoudi 
Vera Costa 
Chris Barton 

• The Conference sub-committee has benefitted greatly 
from the hard work of Lynsey Brown, with her specialist 
skills and experience in conference organising.  

• We have continued to work on developing the virtual 
conference for 2021, using the feedback from 2020 and 
drawing upon our learnings on the best way to engage 
members online. 

• We are hopeful to return to a virtual or hybrid model in 
the future when it is safe to do so. 

• In 2021, we have received more abstracts than ever 
before and more registrations as well! We are proud of 
our growing community and the collegial culture of 
supporting emerging research. 

• Thank you to all delegates who have submitted an 
abstract, acted as a reviewer, will be a conference 
chair, helped award a prize and participated in the 
virtual conference. 
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future plans 
and/or issues of 
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(dot points) 

• Thank you the AAAPC executive, the sub-committee 
and wider network for supporting me in this role over 
the past year. I am looking forward to working with the 
new chair and all that is in store for ARC 2022. 

 
 


